
Paper Petition Details 

Parking Issues at Slough Cricket Club 

We the undersigned strongly object the usage of illegally car parking on the greens and parking 
lot of Slough Cricket Club.  This parking is used for business purpose of long term for 
commuters of Heathrow Airport.  We urge Slough Borough Council to act immediately and stop 
and take necessary action.  We the undersigned are users of Slough Hockey Club and suffering 
the facilities.

This petition was received on 4th March, 2019.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 5th March, 2019.

This petition was responded to by the Planning Enforcement Officer on 8th May, 2019.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 36

Council Response 

 Thank you for your petition regarding the alleged breach at the above address. 

A site visit has been conducted and there does appear to be a breach of planning control. 
The Local Planning Authority is unable to provide any further information at this stage as 
investigations are still ongoing. However, I will endeavour to update you accordingly as 
the case progresses. 

Please note, for future reference, should you wish to raise a complaint regarding a breach 
of planning control, you can simply email planning.enforcement@slough.gov.uk 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 


